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Dear Senate Committee on Finance and Revenue, 

 

I oppose SB 976.  Don’t disallow Oregonians an opportunity to reduce their tax load. 

For many that have worked so hard to own a second home this is despairing.  

There is a change occurring in Oregon since the poorly managed riots and 

mismanaged homeless issues affecting homeowners. If you allow this bill to move 

forward and pass it will give people another reason to leave.  

We need young families and hardworking folks who are trying to move their families 

forward. Work to keep Oregon a place to move to and grow. Vote No.  

 

I am counting on you to oppose.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Loretta Johnson 


